Minutes of the June 10, 2021
Regular Meeting of the Parks and Stormwater
Sales Tax Renewal Committee

CALL TO ORDER
The regular meeting of June 10, 2021 of the Parks and Stormwater Sales Tax Renewal Committee
was called to order by Chairman Mike Seibert at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call: Present: Dr. John Cox, Jim Fleischaker, Tom Franz, Lindsay Gagnon, Fred Palmer,
Chairman Mike Seibert, Parks and Recreation Director Paul Bloomberg, Carla Bond, City
Manager Nick Edwards, Finance Director Leslic Haase, Asst. City Manager Dan Pekarek, Lynn
Onstot, Erin Slifka, Whitney Pachlhofer. Absent: Melodee Colbert-Kean, Josh Detar, Gary
Duncan, Chris Erisman, Bob Harrington, Rylee Hartwell, Barbara Hicklin, Kayla McCollum,
Kevin Parker, Steve Urie-Ross, Tonya Sprenkle,

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS

Recap of Council/Chamber Presentations: City Manager Nick Edwards gave a summary of the
presentations given to City Council and the Joplin Area Chamber of Commerce of the proposed
projects to be undertaken should the Parks and Stormwater Sales Tax pass on August 3.
Discussion of Future Education/Outreach Efforts: Public Information Officer Lynn Onstot
provided an overview of the Parks and Stormwater Sales Tax Renewal education webpage. City
staff then provided an overview of the community outreach spreadsheet, in which City staff and
Committee members would meet with accordingly to address education and outreach.

Set date of next regular meeting: Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

With no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Submiite

Whitney Pachlhofer, Secretary




